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| wish Environment Southland to make the following decision To oppose the application.

Why | wish Environment Southland to make this decision the current proposal is totally unworkable.
| wish to be heard in support of my submission Yes
| would consider presenting a joint case if others make a Yes

similar submission

| wish to be involved in any pre-hearing meeting that may be Yes
held for this application

| have served a copy of my submission on the applicant and | confirm all of the above information is correct
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We have farmed in this catchment for over 150 years and have gone duck shooting and trout fishing
at the lake all that time.

The lake needs let out at 2 meters, as in a very bad weather event at times waiting on a suitable tide
and calm weather to let it go often it will be at 2.2 meters by the time it is let out.

Recreational users, fisherman, duck shooters, walkers and family's want to be able to have access to
the area. At the proposed water levels the bridge and Waghorn road will be closed for large periods
of time.



